
3. SCHOOL SESSION DATES 2017/18 

 The Education Executive considered a report (copies of which had been 
circulated) by the Head of Education (Development) providing details of 
the proposed school session dates for 2017/2018.   

 The proposed session dates for 2017/2018 took account of the comments 
received during consultation with Parent Councils, Head Teachers and 
the Local Negotiating Committee with Teaching Staff by moving the 
Spring Break so that it encompassed Easter and included an additional 
day holiday in February. 

 The Service Manager, Policy and Performance, advised members that the 
report was considered by the Education Policy Development and Scrutiny 
Panel (PDSP) at its meeting held on 17 May 2016.  The Panel agreed that 
the report be forwarded to the Education Executive for approval.          

 The Education Executive was asked to approve the Session Dates for 
2017/2018. 

 Decision 

 Approved the terms of the report. 
 
 
 


